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What a great 

first week back 

the students 

have had! We 

hope you all had 

a lovely and 

res�ul half term. 

We are ready to 

go for our final 

busy and         

fun-filled term of 

the academic 

year!  

If your child has expressed a wish to join the trampolining 

sessions at Jump Giants on a Thursday then you will have 

received a waiver form. Please ensure you sign this form 

and return to the office as soon as possible. Due to health 

and safety reasons, children will not be able to go without 

the form signed and returned. These sessions are due to 

start on Thursday 13th June 2024. 

This week, Palm class went to the military parade in            

Uppingham and heard from a D-day veteran! They got to try 

on the kit and hold a real gun! 

Elm class visited the library to look at the 80th Anniversary of 

the D-day landings display! 


